      TO:    Forty Under 40 Selection Committee
FROM:    Tammy Cline, Owner, Career Search Associates, Inc.

DATE  :    January 7, 2015
       RE:    Letter of Recommendation for Lisa Pringle-Chmelka
I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Lisa Pringle-Chmelka for consideration in your upcoming Forty Under 40 class.  Lisa defines the qualities of the candidate that fits your criteria.  

I have known and worked with Lisa for the better part of the past 10 years.  Lisa has an innate ability to decipher a candidate’s skill set, personality and career expectations and then match those with our client’s needs.  Once Lisa builds a relationship with a client, it becomes a lifelong proposition.    
Lisa is a born sales professional and has the ability to build instant rapport with almost everyone she meets.  She is honest, loyal and intrinsically cares for her fellow man.  You only have to ask her once to volunteer or champion a cause and she’s on top of it.  More importantly, you know it will be done well, with passion and on time.  Lisa volunteers for numerous organizations and has raised thousands of dollars for her causes.
I personally know many of the graduates from former Forty Under 40 classes and have a great deal of respect for these individuals.  Lisa would be an outstanding member of your upcoming class and would undoubtedly become an impact player for years to come.  

Thank you!  

